

## **Bobkitten Bulletin**

Friday, December 15, 2023

Good morning, Bobkittens! This is the morning bulletin for Friday, December 15, 2023.

**All Students:** Check your email for the link to the Passion Interest survey. The survey gives you the opportunity to tell us what kind of classes you would like to try. Remember to scroll to the right to see all of the options and mark your top 4 choices. Fill out this survey today if you haven't filled it out yet. <a href="https://forms.gle/nBer5h3PgeunXx7s9">https://forms.gle/nBer5h3PgeunXx7s9</a>

**6<sup>th</sup> Graders:** ASB is looking for 6<sup>th</sup> Grade students who are interested in becoming part of ASB. There are openings for two 6<sup>th</sup> Grade representatives. Mr. Meers emailed a Google Form to all 6th graders on Thursday. Check it out and fill it out if you are interested in being an ASB representative. This is a great way to get involved in activities at Miller.

**Boys Basketball season** begins when we return from Winter Break. If you are planning to play, be sure to get all of your information into Final Forms, including a copy of your current sports physical.

**Yearbooks:** If you are not sure if you have bought your yearbook yet, check the list on the window outside of Mrs. Emmett's room, Rm 132, to find out. If you haven't bought a yearbook, buy yours soon. The price goes up January 1. All yearbook sales are online. Go to the Miller Junior High webpage to find the link.

THIS WEEK is Spirit Week

Today Ugly Sweater Day and Spirit Assembly

Early Release - Students are released at 11 AM. Winter Break Begins

## Happy Holidays!

WINTER BREAK: December 18-January 1. Classes resume on January 2.

Miller Bobkittens are Respectful, Responsible and Safe Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance